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4th Glasgow Undergraduate Cardiology Symposium 

Reporting Information 

Dear Colleague, 

Thank you for choosing to attend the 2017 Glasgow Undergraduate Cardiology Symposium. 

This mail is to inform you of the programme and format for the day. 

Date: 18th November 2017 (Saturday) 

Address: 2nd floor, New Lister Building, Glasgow Royal Infirmary, G31 2ER 

Directions:  

The conference will be held at the New Lister Building, Glasgow Royal Infirmary. Registration will 

take place at the 2nd floor, near the elevator.  

Travel and parking: 

Parking is limited and can be expensive near the hospital site. Therefore, we recommend that 

you use alternative form of transport, if possible. The nearest train station is High Street, which is 

about 10 minutes’ walk away. 

Start of registration: 0900 

Start of conference: 0915  

End of conference: 1700 

Programme: Kindly follow this link to view the programme 

http://doctorsacademy.org/CourseNW/GUCSW/index.php  
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General Information  

Breaks:  

There will be a 20-minute refreshment break in the morning, as well as an hour lunch break. 

Lunch will be provided, as well as tea and coffee during the breaks. If you have any dietary 

requirements, kindly inform us as soon as possible.  

Dress Code:  

The conference will take place inside the hospital and, as such, we politely request that all 

delegates dress appropriately.  

Conference Fee:  

The conference fee has now been set at £12. Therefore, any delegate who paid a higher fee will 

receive a refund on the day. Delegates should provide proof of payment on the day in order to 

obtain this refund.  

Group Workshop Allocations:  

Delegates will be informed of their workshop allocations during registration. Kindly note that, 

due to logistical reasons, some of the workshops might not be available on the day. Each station 

will last for 45 minutes. 

Photography and Videos:  

Photographs and short video clips will be taken throughout the day. If you do not wish to be 

photographed, kindly inform us on the day. 

 Feedback and Certificates:  

Following the conference, all delegates will receive a link to complete feedback. Upon receipt of 

this, a certificate of attendance will be sent.  

What you need to bring with you: 

1. A copy of the email you have received from us regarding your confirmation of place (with your 

name). 

We look forward to meeting you at the conference. Please do not hesitate to contact us at 

gucardiovascular@googlemail.com if you have any queries in the interim.  

With very best wishes, 

 Organising Committee, 

 Glasgow Undergraduate Cardiology Conference 2017 


